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TO: Martha Rinker July 1, 1991 

FROM : James Carey 

RE: Miami IAQ Presentation 

The Labor Management Committee (LMC) has been invited to address 
a meeting of the Sheet Metal Workers Local 32 at 7:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, July 11 in Miami, FL. The presentation was arranged by 
Florida LMC consultant Frank Ortis. 

This presentation opportunity is a direct result of Ortist 
participation in the NEMI seminar. It should provide an excellent 
opportunity to deliver our message in the Southeast region. 

With your approval, I will proceed to make arrangements with 
Ortis for the trip. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to call. 

CC: Martin Gleason 
Susan Stuntz 
W C  Representatives 
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